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 English Program - Good Results & Good Fun... 

Nace, Head of our English Program, focused her efforts this past year on 

Nong Kra Toom and Wang Both Schools. These schools scored 2nd and 

3rd out of 24 schools in the Hua Hin district in the year end government 

English exams. Nong Kra Toom improved its position from last in the 

previous year exams.  

 

An English Day Camp was 

held at a seaside resort for 

over 80 children from all our 

schools. The event was sup-

ported by 9 expat teachers 

from Hua Hin School, who 

conducted a series of indoor 

and outdoor games and activ-

ities designed to teach key 

English words in a fun way. 

 

New Directors have been appointed at two of our schools, K.Areeya at 

Nong Hieng and K.Penpaka at Wang Both.  

We are delighted to welcome them and very much look forward to as-

sisting them where possible in their plans to further develop the schools. 

A Warm Welcome to the New Directors  … 

K.Areeya (center)  K.Penpaka (4th from right)  



Other News 

Donation Update... 

As part of our English Language 
Program we renovated the li-
brary building at Wang Both 
School. This building can be 
used to provide activities using 
English, both during school 
hours and an after-school club 

to motivate the children and encourage them to read.  

This building is proving a great success with the kids and has quickly 
become their favourite classroom.  

 

 

Canteen extension at Huay Sai Ngam… 

Owing to the increased enrollment of 

kindergarten children at Huay Sai 

Ngam, a 52% increase on last year, an 

annex has been built to the existing 

canteen so that all hungry mouths 

can be seated and fed! 

Thanks to our wonderfully gen-

erous donors, this year we 

have already received over 3 

million baht and have a further 

3 million committed.   

Library Renovation at Wang Both….. 

Sports building at Nong Kra Toom… 

Construction has just finished on a 

covered outdoor recreation area 

where the kids can play in bad weath-

er. The building will also have other 

uses for parent/teacher events and a 

pick up venue for kids after school.  

From May 2019 we will be sup-

porting Nong Kra School in the 

Hin Lec Fai district of Hua Hin. It 

has 115 pupils and is led by a 

dynamic young director with 

impressive plans to develop his 

school.  Watch out for more de-

tails in our next newsletter….. 


